Abbas Yavari

From:

Abbas Yavari

Sent:

Monday, September 19, 2016 1:15 PM

To:

'linda.hunt@heraeus.com'

Subject:

CAM plan

Hello Ms. Hunt,

In your previous letter, you mentioned some changes to the CAM plan maintained by Heraeus. Please submit the revised CAM plan for all affected emission sources at your facility with a current date. The proposed revised CAM Plan will then be reviewed and will become effective after it is approved by the Director of TDEC.

Thank you,



Abbas Yavari | Environmental Protection Specialist 3
Division of Air Pollution Control
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, Nashville, TN 37243
p. 615-532-0068
abbas.yavari@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment

We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to complete our customer service survey.